
 

 

 

3/4T Parents/Carers 

Invitation  

 meet 

Summer Term Class 3/4T Teachers 

Mrs Georgia Stewart  

Mr Matthew Cunningham 

Mrs Jacqui Lound 

on  

WEDNESDAY 15th APRIL 2015 

at 3.20pm 

in Class 3/4T 

We look forward to meeting you on 15.4.15 but if you have any queries in the 

meantime please contact Mrs Jacqui Lound, Deputy Headteacher. 

 


